
Gifts to the Department of Asian Studies 
 
We hope that you will consider making a tax-deductible donation to the Department of 
Asian Studies. Your donations will be used to help the Institute expand its educational 
and scholarly mission. Your check should be payable to The University of Texas at 
Austin with Department of Asian Studies in the “memo” section of the check. For more 
information about giving opportunities, or if you would like to establish a named 
endowment, you may contact: 
 
Kathleen Aronson, Assistant Dean for Development College of Liberal Arts The 
University of Texas at Austin 1 University Station G9300 
Austin, TX 78712 mcaronson@mail.utexas.edu, 512-475-9763 
 
Donations should be mailed to Ms. Aronson at the above address. Please include this 
form with your gift. 
 
Thank you for supporting the Department of Asian Studies at The University of 
Texas at Austin. 
 
Name_______________________________________Class of __________________ 
Address_____________________________________________________________ 
City/State______________________________________________Zip_____________ 
Phone_______________________E-mail_____________________________________ 
__ Enclosed is my check for $ ____________________payable to The University of 
Texas at Austin. 
__ Please charge my gift of $____________________to my credit card. 
 
Credit Card Type__________________________ Account 
Number__________________________ Expiration Date_____________ Cardholder 
Signature______________________________________________________ 
Please check with your employer about matching gift programs. Many companies will 
double or even triple your qualifying gift. 
 
__ I am sending a matching gift from my employer.	
   	
  


